
FATHERS DAY 
_ 

God as Father: projected or revealed?



GOOD, GOOD FATHER 
_ 

You’re a good, good Father 

It’s who you are, it’s who you are, it’s who you are 

And I’m loved by You 

It’s who I am, it’s who I am, it’s who I am



NOT ALL FATHERS DAYS ARE EQUAL





HERE’S THE PROBLEM WITH THIS 
_ 

We’re made in God’s image, not the other way around.



PROJECTION IS ASSUMPTION



PROJECTION IS MADE  
AND MANIPULATED BY US



REVELATION CLEARS UP ASSUMPTION



JOHN 5:17-19 
_ 

But Jesus replied, “My Father is always working, and so am 
I.” So the Jewish leaders tried all the harder to find a 
way to kill him. For he not only broke the Sabbath, he 
called God his Father, thereby making himself equal with 
God. 

So Jesus explained, “I tell you the truth, the Son can do 
nothing by himself. He does only what he sees the Father 
doing. Whatever the Father does, the Son also does.





JOHN 14:6-11 
_ 

Jesus told him, “I am the way, the truth, and the life. No 
one can come to the Father except through me. If you had 
really known me, you would know who my Father is. From now 
on, you do know him and have seen him!” 

Philip said, “Lord, show us the Father, and we will be 
satisfied.”



JOHN 14:6-11 
_ 

Jesus replied, “Have I been with you all this time, 
Philip, and yet you still don’t know who I am? Anyone who 
has seen me has seen the Father! So why are you asking me 
to show him to you? Don’t you believe that I am in the 
Father and the Father is in me? The words I speak are not 
my own, but my Father who lives in me does his work 
through me. Just believe that I am in the Father and the 
Father is in me. Or at least believe because of the work 
you have seen me do.





TO KNOW THE FATHER  
IS TO KNOW PERFECT LOVE 

(“IT’S WHO I AM…”)



TO KNOW THE SON AND THE SPIRIT  
SHOWS US THE FATHER 

(OUR ASSUMPTIONS GET HEALED)



C.S. LEWIS 
_ 

“Aslan is a lion–the Lion, the great Lion."  

"Ooh" said Susan. "I'd thought he was a man. Is he-quite 
safe? I shall feel rather nervous about meeting a lion”... 

"Safe?" said Mr Beaver, ”Who said anything about safe? 
'Course he isn't safe. But he's good. He's the King, I 
tell you.”



TODAY 
_ 

Before the day is over, take a moment and read John 17 for 
yourself… 

“O righteous Father, the world doesn’t know you, but I do; 
and these disciples know you sent me. I have revealed you 
to them, and I will continue to do so. Then your love for 
me will be in them, and I will be in them.”


